
Caseville Township Board Meeting 
October 4, 2021 
 
Meeting called to order at 4:00 p.m. by Ben Willenberg.  
 
Present:  Ben Willenberg, Michelle Stirrett, Vicki Dufty, Jerry Platko, Laurie Marrocco.  
 
Five citizens were present.  
 
Motion by Stirrett second by Marrocco to approve the agenda, the September 7, 2021 
Board minutes, Treasurer’s Report, and invoices.  Motion carried.  
 
Public Comments on agenda items: None.  
 
Committee Reports 
 Third quarter revenue and expense sheet reviewed.  
 Harbor Commission – September 15, 2021 
 Water Board – September 17, 2021 
 Planning Commission – September 8, 2021 
 
Planning Commission – Platko stated the Commission will begin review of the Master 
Plan.  
 
2020 Delinquent Garbage and Fee Adjustment  
 
Motion by Willenberg second by Marrocco to remove the 2020 delinquent garbage 
charge and fee from parcel #3204-332-257-00 (9180 Drury Lane) placed on property in 
error due to a split.  Motion carried.  
 
Building Inspector Report given.  
 
Fire Report given.   
 
Supervisor Update:  Horton Drain improvements are scheduled for 2022 and Sturm 
Road is finished.  
 
APM Mosquito – Season Update 
 
Ben Seago from APM Mosquito gave a report on the 2021 mosquito spraying. He 
reported on the type of mosquito found and methods to control them.   
 
Public Comments:  
 
Todd Talaski reported the County prioritized use of the ARPA funds, is looking for and 
equalization director and ice arena help. Complimented the work being done at the 
Harbor and stated the City was please with APM’s service.  



 
Jerry Wroblewski:  Stated the main dock at the Harbor has been installed, electricians 
are installing pedestals, and the gas tank will be installed in November. The Harbor has 
a letter from the Coast Guard absolving them of any responsibility for the oil/fuel spill.  
 
 
Board Comments:  
 
Platko:  His neighbor is a boat owner and is very happy with the Harbor facilities and 
attendants. Water rates will be going up because the City increased their rates.  
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 4:40 p.m.  
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